
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this coming Monday for the Veterans’ Day Holiday.  

 

Fall picture make-up day is this coming Thursday. If your child was not here on our original 

picture day, they will have an opportunity to have their picture made Thursday.  

 

This coming Thursday evening is also our Showcase of Success. There is lots of information on 

our social media pages and website. We will also be giving out report cards that night. We hope 

to see you all there.   

 

Boys’ volleyball and girls’ soccer will play on Tuesday at Southeast Middle. Football and 

cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday at Eastern Middle. 

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 

 


